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Rotary Club Ending Human Trafficking  

SPEAKERS POLICY 

Introduction: The meeting speaker should align with the club’s goals and strategic plan as 
outlined by the Board.  

The club will not pay for speakers. Exception requests to this rule may be submitted to the 
board for case by case review.  

We currently hold meetings online using Zoom.  

President Elect chairs the speaker committee. 

We ask that our speakers abide by the following:  

• Presentations should refrain from promoting a specific business, its services or products, 
and there should be no type of solicitation for a financial or in-kind donation or a 
request to purchase products or services. It is acceptable to talk about your 
business/organization and its services; it is not okay to make a “sales pitch” or directly 
solicit donations.  

• Personal, political or religious messages are not permitted.  
• Please refrain from promoting anything that might suggest fund-raising for whatever the 

excellent cause might be. (Rotary's fundraising and allocations are budgeted line items.) 


